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Attendance for the Week Beginning 21.11.22 

Y2M 96% Expected attendance 

Y1D, Y5D, Y6Ke, Y6Ki 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2F, Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C, Y4H 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y3M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3K 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec M 85% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 

Phoebe Emmie Charlie Nico Lillie Rosie Paige 

Jax Ruben Theo Theo Noah Jude Selina 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Lucy Noah-Lee Lily Charlie K Lilly Harry Lorson 

Bella Araeya-Mae Kairo Josh Crystal David Daisy 

Diary Dates  

• 08.12.22 – Rec to Y6 Flu Spray 

• 12.12.22 – KS1 Performance 

• 13.12.22- Reception Performance 

• 13.12.22 – Nursery Performance 

• 14.12.22 – Christmas Dinner Day 

• 15.12.22 – Y3 and 4 Christmas Performance 

• 16.12.22 – Y5 and 6 Christmas Performance 

• 22.12.22 – Last day of term 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

 

 

 

 

WhatsApp and More 

We are currently having a number of issues  

with our older children setting up online  

group chats. We appreciate our children  

are going to want to keep up with their peers and be 

part of the online community, however, we have seen a 

number of concerning messages which include verbal 

threats, targeting of individual children and inappropriate 

language. 
 

Please can I ask that you check your child’s phone 

regularly (if you don’t already) and support us in teaching 

our children about not feeling pressured to be part of a 

group, being respectful to each other, not feeling they 

need to follow online challenges, and also reporting any 

concerns to an adult. 

Energy Dinks 

The latest fad for our older  

children is the Prime drinks 

(pictured). As we cannot  

check all drink bottles,  

please can you make sure your child 

does not bring drinks into school in 

any energy drink bottles. Thank you 

for your support and understanding. 

Graves Park 
 

Yesterday morning Mrs Morris’  

class had an amazing time taking  

part in a gymnastics tournament at  

Graves Park Leisure Centre. The  

children had the opportunity to  

swing on the bars, trampoline, balance on the 

beams and jump in the foam pools. 

 

Thank you to the volunteers who supported this 

trip and also to Qualitas for putting this event 

together. 

 

 Christmas Performance Tickets 

Mrs Lester sent out the ticket 

 request forms this week via  

ParentMail. Due to fire  

regulations, we have to limit  

tickets to two per family (not  

two per performance).  
 

You have until the end of the weekend 

to request tickets. As we need to 

manage all requests, the ParentMail 

message went out to one parent only; 

if your child lives between you and 

their other parent, please can you let 

the other parent have the chance of 

seeing the performance too.  


